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From: ME_CFS
Sent: Monday, 22 July 2019 9:28 AM
To: 'a.lloyd@unsw.edu.au'
Cc: 'ME_CFS (ME_CFS@nhmrc.gov.au)'
Subject: Thank you - ME/CFS Advisory Committee [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Attachments: LLOYD_Thank you letter.pdf

Dear Andrew,   

Please find attached a letter of thanks from the Chief Executive Officer, Professor Anne Kelso, for your participation in 
the ME/CFS Advisory Committee.  

Kind regards 
 

  
Project Officer, Public Health  
Research Translation  
National Health and Medical Research Council 

ME_CFS@nhmrc.gov.au 

nhmrc.gov.au 

I acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the lands around Australia and pay my respects to Elders past and 
Present. 
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